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Jo Daviess County Seeks Input on 2045 Comprehensive Plan Update 

Jo Daviess County is finalizing the update to its Comprehensive Plan. The Plan is meant to guide 

decisions and future development through 2045 by reviewing existing conditions and refining a vision 

for the County. The Plan considers several topics including housing, transportation, economic 

development, and land use. A critical component of developing the plan is gaining input from the people 

who live, work, and play in the County. There will open house to share the plan update and gather final 

input from the public before considered by the Development and Planning Committee and County 

Board. The open house will be held Monday, January 29th from 5 to 7 pm at Galena Elementary and 

Middle School (GEMS) located at 1230 Franklin St, Galena, IL. Meeting details and other project 

information including draft plan chapters, can be found at www.PlanJoDaviess.com. If you have any 

questions or require special accommodations, please email the project consultants Tara Walters 

(twalters@msa-ps.com) or Brandon Melton (bmelton@msa-ps.com). 
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